CREATIVE WRITING WORKSHOP

With

TIM BOWLER

On : Friday 2" October

From :9.30 am to 12 noon

At : OPEN Venue, Bank Plain, Norwich

Young Norfolk Arts is delighted that well- known author, Tim Bowler is visiting
Norwich in October and will be offering a Free talk and Creative Writing
Workshop to Norfolk pupils. The event is suitable for years 7 and 8.

Places are strictly limited to a maximum of one class per school and will be
offered on a first come first served basis.

To register your interest please contact : enquiries@ynaf.org.uk by 5pm on
Friday 18" September, ensuring you clearly state name of school, number of
children that you wish to bring, number of accompanying staff and name and
contact details including email and phone number of the member of staff co-
ordinating the trip. You will be informed on Monday 21* September if you

have been successful and apologise in advance that there may not be
capacity for everyone to have a place.

Please note that all pupils will need to be supervised by staff from their own
School. Refreshments may be available to buy at the venue but schools are
advised to ensure that their pupils are equipped with suitable drinks and
snacks if appropriate and to ensure that each pupil has something to write
with.
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